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Fire Alarm Testing

Wisperwood Village will be conducting its annual fire alarm 
testing this month.  It is very loud but is required by law. Please 
do not disconnect the horns in your unit.  As a reminder, 
disconnecting your signal horn in your unit will result in a fine 
of up to $500, plus the cost of reconnection, plus any additional 
fines from the county.  In other words, please be patient while 
we undergo this mandatory annual fire alarm testing


Social Committee 

Our first annual Summer Kickoff Barbecue will take place in 
June.  We need your help!  If you would like to help organize and 
plan, please contact the office.   This event will be open to all 
Wisperwood Residents.  Also, if you have any good ideas for 
other events, please let us know!


!1www.wisperwoodvillage.com

Landscaping updates 

The association has begun to replace 
much of the sod in the community. 
We are beginning with building C 
and working our way towards 
building A over the coming months.  

Communicating with 
the office 

The best way to reach the property 
manager is via email.   Due to the 
nature of the job, there are many 
times the property manager is 
required to be offsite.   
wisperwood@fostercompany.net 

Bike Storage Available 

The Bike storage room has space! 
Please contact the office if you would 
like to store your bike. Reminder: 
bikes are strictly prohibited from 
being stored on your balcony so the 
bike room is a great option! 

Random Fun 

St. Patrick's name wasn't actually 
Patrick.  His real name was Maewyn 
Succat. 

Important Dates 

3/4 - Fire Alarm Testing 

3/10 - Grievance Meeting 6pm 

3/18 - Board Meeting 7pm
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